
Mike Kuo 

From: kisookim

Sent: March12日2004年Friday 3:26 PM

To: Chris Harvey

Cc: Kuo Mike

Subject: Re: Information needed for FCC ID:PP4TX-130C

3/12/2004

Dear Sir, 
  
Thank you very much for your email. 
  
We'd like to inform that the sample of the EUT was a Identical Prototype. 
  
Your prompt issue of Certificate would be much appreciated. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  

Mr. KiSoo Kim 
Manager 
Product Compliance Division 
HYUNDAI C - Tech (HCT) 

 
 

  

----- Original Message -----  
From: Chris Harvey  
To: 'kisookim   
Cc: Mike Kuo  
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2004 4:31 AM 
Subject: Information needed for FCC ID:PP4TX-130C 
 
Mr. Kim, we have one quick question that is required in accordance with FCC 2.948.  For the RF and SAR testing was the 
sample of the EUT considered a Production Unit or and Identical Prototype?  The response of this question is needed to be 
included in the application, so please respond very soon. 
  
Please respond to all persons listed on the e-mail above. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Chris Harvey 
Charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com 


